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Kansas Department of Transportation Traffic Alert 
 
News Contact:  Kimberly Qualls, (785) 640-9340 or kqualls@ksdot.org 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

For Thursday, July 15 in Jackson County 
 
K-9 

On Thursday, July 15, northbound and southbound K-9 will be closed approximately 3/4-mile east of 
Netawaka for culvert replacement work.  K-9 will close beginning at 8:00 a.m. and will reopen to all 
traffic at 2:00 p.m. the same day, weather permitting. 
 
A flagman will be located at either end of the road closure to direct traffic around the project.  No 
marked detours will be provided. Drivers must use alternate routes during the road closure.  
 
Project work is scheduled to be completed on Thursday, July 15, weather permitting.  
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